
 

 
 
 
School Uniform – Smarty Schoolwear 
 
We have changed suppliers for our school uniform and you may now order online with 
Smarty Schoolwear.  As in the past, we only ask parents to order our jumper and cardigans 
via our specialist supplier, to ensure the school’s logo and colouring is consistent.  You may 
purchase all other uniform items independently, from any other source. 
 
Please visit Smarty Schoolwear’s website - St Vincent De Paul Catholic School 
(smartyschoolwear.co.uk) when ordering and they are currently offering free delivery on 
any order over £30.  Their free click and collect service will be available once shops are 
permitted to fully open.  In the meantime parents can order online and have items delivered 
home via a next day service using DPD, their courier partner. Customer services are 
available Monday to Saturday 9am to 5.30pm and email info@smartyschoolwear.co.uk. 
 
Once their local shop is able to open you are welcome to visit them and purchase uniform 
directly.   
   
 St Vincent De Paul Catholic School (smartyschoolwear.co.uk) 
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